
 

 

[Mimmack, Alfred E.] 
 
 

Dr. Albert E. Mimmack 

 
The Rev. Robert E. Davis, minister of First Universalist Church, will 

conduct services for Dr. Albert E. Mimmack at Forest Lawn Chapel tomorrow 
at 3 p.m.  A West Side dentist who had been practicing for more than half a 

century, Dr. Mimmack died Thursday at home, 54 Clarendon Pl., after a 
short illness. 

A native of Guelph, Ont., he was a dentist apprentice at Rochester two 

years before he enrolled in the first dental class at the University of Buffalo.  
Following his graduation in 1895, Mr. Mimmack opened an office at 754 

Elmwood Ave. and maintained two others Elmwood Ave. offices before he 
and his son, Dr. Edward F. Mimmack, opened an office at 266 Bryant St. in 

1921. 
Dr. Mimmack was one of the first Buffalo dentists to use pain-deadening 

Novocain in his work.  He was a past president of the Buffalo Dental 
Association, the Eighth District Dental Society and the University of Buffalo 

Alumni Association. 
Dr. Mimmack was a member of the Delta Sigma Delta and had been a 

consultant on the University of Buffalo faculty for 35 years.  A member of 
the First Universalist Church 50 years, he was president of its board of 

trustees and the Men’s Club. 
Surviving besides his son are his wife, Maude Farrington Mimmack, and 

two daughters, Mrs. Samuel A. Gibson of Snyder and Mrs. Frank R. Jordan of 

Niagara Falls. 
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